
 
From Senator Richard Di Natale - Parliamentary Drug Summit, Wednesday 2nd 
March, 2016 
Thank you for joining me and my colleagues Melissa Parke MP and Sharman Stone 
MP at the Parliamentary Drug Summit in Canberra on Wednesday.  
We appreciate the considerable distances that some of you travelled in order to 
participate, and are grateful for your valuable contributions. 
The Summit provided an important and overdue opportunity for state and federal 
parliamentarians to engage in a robust discussion on drug policy and law reform.  
It is our intention that the Summit and accompanying Canberra Declaration will lay 
the foundations of a coalition of support towards effective policies to prevent and 
reduce all harms related with drug use and its control. 
Please visit www.drugpolicyreform.com.au to add your signature to the Canberra 
Declaration on Illicit Drugs and consider responding to a short survey about the 
Summit and next steps here.  
You can also stay up to date with the Greens on drug and health-related campaigns 
by signing up here.    
We look forward to working with you. 
 


